
Please fund more frequent transit on already-existing routes.  Stop wasting money on electric buses and 
instead spend that money on making transit more useful to riders.  
 
Also, think about charging a $50 annual fee to every adult in Metro and then also providing every person 
in Metro with an annual unlimited transit card.  This fee would fully cover the farebox revenue, plus 
non-Metro riders (e.g. visitors) would continue paying fares, and with all the locals carrying free transit 
cards, ridership would go up. 
 


